
 

 

August 31, 2021 
 

 

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE 
Tina Andrade, Harry Barber, Jeremy Bledsoe, Jessica 
Brown, Blanca Capetillo, Melanie Christensen, Brandy 
Davis, Andre Defreitas, Cassie Dutton, Angela Fears, 
Tamara Fernandez, Annalissa Garcia, Corina Garcia, Daena 
George, Sarah Hernandez, Kathy Holland, Juanita Hook, 
Carrie Jackson, Susan Jackson, Diztorsha Lavan, Jeralan 
Kannady, John Langlois, Christi Leath, Jessica Lewis, Irma 
Macias, Amparo Martinez, Ginger McKay, Jennifer Miller,  
Dr. Randal O’Brien, Kristen Olin, Nannette Pickle, Sheryl 
Shepherd, Carrie Smith, Tommie Smith, Stephenie Stults, 
Tricia Times  
 
WELCOME 
Susan Jackson welcomed everyone to the meeting.   
 
CALENDAR COMMITTEE 
Christi Leath briefed the group on the upcoming 2022-23 
instructional calendar process. She asked for volunteers 
from ILC to serve on the 2022-23 calendar committee. 
Christi gathered the names of the volunteers and will be 
setting up a meeting during the month of October. 
   
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL IPADS 
Susan Jackson received feedback regarding the 
distribution of iPads to elementary students.  We have 
issued iPads to elementary with exception to pre-k.  There 
are concerns that children are forgetting to charge iPads 
and they forget to bring them to school.     
 
UPDATE ON NEW EARLY LEARNING 
ACADEMY’S 
Dr. O’Brien shared updates on the Early Learning 
Academy’s.  There will be a new wing at Pumphrey Elem. 

& also at the San Jacinto campus.  We have 900 pre-k 
students in GCCISD.  We hope to have academies in the 
North & South areas.  We want to stay inside our feeder 
patterns.   
 
DATA EOC/STAAR/CCMR/DUAL CREDIT 
An update of the STAAR-EOC was shared and explained.  
The chart showed 2021 vs state 2021 in reading, 
writing, English 1 & 2, math, science, biology, and social 
studies. 
 
Dual credit slide was shared along with the CCMR 
progress chart. 
 
HB4545 
Currently HB4545 expanded the document to 96 
questions.  More issues are going on, but the most 
important thing to share is to make sure we are doing 
well with Tier 1 instruction.  We log the hours of 
tutoring. We track our students. RCI remote instructors 
are on your campus to meet the needs of our students. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE 
Our next meeting is September 21, 2021. 


